Little Bears Preschool Topic News

Shebbear community school Shebbear, Beaworthy, Devon EX21 5SG

Telephone 01409 282856

email: littlebearspreschool@btconnect.com

22nd June 2017

Dear Parent/Carers,

Our lovely Topic of the Hungry Caterpillar was very successful and children enjoyed many fun activities.

Our new Topic for the next few weeks is finding out all about Bees

Bee Hives ... Bees Wax ... Tasting Bees Honey

Busy Bees Pollen Bumble Bee cakes Threading Bee shapes...

Bee Mobiles..... Bees love flowers......Yellow and Black patterns

Flower collage.... Number Bees.....Tissue paper Bees....

Bee sweets with marzipan and icing... Hexagon shapes..... Sound matching

Bee Rhymes and songs, eg Hicket picket Bee and Here is the Bee hive.

Action words....Tracing own names..... Follow a pattern like a Bee

If anyone has any props or resources we would be very grateful.

Tractor Run Sunday 18th June 2017



Thank you to our Committee

We want to say THANK YOU VERY MUCH



Last weekend the committee had the Tractor Run fundraising event. I have been told it was a huge success.

Many Thanks must go to Hayley and Tom Bonds hard work organising the event.

Katie kirks hot rota in the kitchen with her mum, Emma Herridge and her mum.

Anna Hare, Selina Woolacott, Natalie Gough, Sally Salter, Kate and Mike Sloane, Amy Burnstone.

I hope I have thanked you all, It was a very hot day. With all the hard work our committee put in we are able to buy new resources for the children attending Little Bears.

We cannot thank you enough for all you do all year round It is always appreciated THANK YOU sooooo MUCH



If anyone has any more pictures we would love to share them with the other parent/carers.

Future Dates



Just a little reminder about our Barnardo's event in pre-school 4th -7th July, we will value your support, Thank you.



Beach Trip Thursday 6th July Reserve day if raining hard 13th July

Non pupil days Friday 30th June and Monday 3rd July

Thank you Jane